
 

 

NUOWTR MAI LE MOANA TRUST REPORT 

 

Dear Digital Wings Aspiration and Opportunity 

Ngā Uri o Whiti Te Rā Mai Le Moana Trust and the hub we run here in Porirua Called “Le Malaga I 

Moanaroa” staff and participants have benefited from the technology devices provided by you all. 

With the technology that we received from Digital Wings, our organisation has been able to support 

our communities to the best of our ability. The desktops have allowed our staff to be able to do their 

work effectively and efficiently, especially for our two social workers who are doing crucial work with 

our vulnerable members of the Porirua community.  

Our Marketing & Communications coordinator has benefited from the equipment immensely. She 

has been able to produce top quality content for our organisation. The content she creates is for all 

our social media platforms, that includes posters and videos for all our events/workshops and our 

website. Her work has gained the attention of other organisations and individuals who frequently 

ask for her to collaborate on their projects.  

 

The tablets provided have been crucial to our organisation as it allows for a hybrid in-office/work -

from-home work culture. As COVID-19 constantly looms over our communities, the tablets enable 

our staff members to continue their crucial work from home. They’ve also been a great help for our 

youth, who often don’t have stable access to a computer and internet they can depend on. This 

includes use during our Homework Club sessions.  

One of our newest staff members and our social worker do a lot of outreach work, which requires 

them to do a lot of their work out of office. The outreach work they do consists of going out to 

different tertiary institutions and presenting to students who need any sort of assistance. The tablets 

have been a valuable tool in aiding presentations and ensuring that we can capture information 

from these students on the go.   



As of 2023, we are humbled and blessed to continue expanding our staff members to cater towards 

the educational needs for our rangatahi/autalavou/youth. 5 new staff members are being added to 

our organisation, so we are seeking any technological assistance where possible.  

 

These staff members do amazing mahi with the primary school level children at multiple schools by 

teaching them Kapa Haka and a variety of Pacific Island (Samoan/Tongan/Cook Island) traditional 

dance forms and techniques. This work happens all year round and the children from these schools 

often get to showcase all their hard work throughout the year at an end of year concert held by the 

schools.  

 

PERMISSION RELEASE TO USE PHOTOS AND STORIES 

I give permission for the Digital Wings Trust to use stories and/or photos depicting myself and/or our 

organisation as donors or recipients in the ongoing promotion of the Digital Wings programme to 

benefit charities in Aotearoa. 

Organisation: Ngā Uri o Whiti Te Rā Mai Le Moana Trust 

Name: Sevia Saviour Nua 

Signature: Snua 

Date: 04/02/2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


